
 

 

 

29 October 2024 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Re: OneTRADEx Ltd. – In Official Liquidation 

The Cayman Islands Monetary Authority (“the Authority”) wishes to advise the public that on 

15 October 2024, OneTRADEx LTD. (“OneTRADEx”) was placed into official liquidation with 

Messrs. Kenneth Melvin Krys and Mark Richard Longbottom of Krys Global appointed as Joint 

Official Liquidators (“JOLs”). OneTRADEx had been placed into Provisional Liquidation by the 

Grand Court of the Cayman Islands on 27 September 2019. 

  

In view of the appointment of the JOLs, the Authority has revoked OneTRADEx’s Full Securities 

License pursuant to section 17(6)(d) of the Securities Investment Business Act (2020 

Revision, as amended) effective from 15 October 2024. 

 

Enquiries to the JOLs should be forwarded to Mr. Mark Longbottom by email at 

Mark.Longbottom@krys-global.com or telephone 345-947-4700. 
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